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10.1 

REPORT 1 - 2020 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee presents its first report for 2020 and recommends: 

 

 
AAC-0001-2020 
1. That the deputation and associated presentation by Rich Padulo regarding Treat 

Accessibly be received for information.  
2. That the Mississauga Accessibility Advisory Committee are in support of Treat Accessibly 

and having accessible and inclusive Halloweens.  
 (AAC-0001-2020) 

 
AAC-0002-2020 
1. That the Accessibility Advisory Committee recommends that when any new Accessible 

Parking Signage is being installed or being replaced that Accessible Parking Signage 
include the City’s General 311 line.  

2. That staff create a social media campaign to be included in a future report to General 
Committee regarding Accessible Parking Signage.   

 (AAC-0002-2020) 
 
AAC-0003-2020 
That the verbal update provided by Naz Husain, Citizen Member and ROP AAC Member 
regarding the Region of Peel Accessibility Advisory Committee Update be received for 
information. 
 (AAC-0003-2020) 
 
AAC-0004-2020 
That the presented Accessibility Advisory Committee Work Plan be approved as discussed at 
the September 21, 2020 Accessibility Advisory Committee meeting.  
 (AAC-0004-2020) 
 
AAC-0005-2020 
That the AAC Manual be received for information.  
 (AAC-0005-2020) 
 
AAC-0006-2020 
That the deputation by Jennifer Cowan, Accessibility Specialist regarding 2019 National 
AccessAbility Week (NAAW) Wrap-up to the Promotional Awareness Subcommittee on 
February 24, 2020, be received. 
 (AAC-0006-2020) 
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AAC-0007-2020 
1. That the brainstorming session facilitated by Jennifer Cowan, Accessibility Specialist 

regarding the 2020 and 2021 National AccessAbility Week (NAAW) to the Promotional 
Awareness Subcommittee on February 24, 2020, be received; 

2. That subject to the comments provided during the brainstorming session, the Promotional 
Awareness Subcommittee is satisfied with the initiatives the City is undertaking with respect 
to the 2020 and 2021 National AccessAbility Week (NAAW). 

 (AAC-0007-2020) 
 
AAC-0008-2020 
That the verbal update by Dan Sadler regarding the Rick Hansen Foundation - Accessibility 
Certification Program be received for information.  
 (AAC-0008-2020) 
 
 

 


